
18 April 1967 

Mr, Ken Munden, Editor 
fhe American Archivist 
The National Archives 
Washington, 0.0. 20408 

Dear Mr, Munden, 

You were most kind tc discuss the index and to let me know 
so promptly of the results, I shall write to Mr. Schnapper 

without delay. 

i am indebted tc you for your suggestion and I thank you 

very much indeed, 

with all good wishes for the success of your work on the 

definitive bibliography on President Kennedy, 

Yours very sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New York, H.¥. lOO14


